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YOUR DOLLARS AT WORK
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Dear Residents,

The City will be performing fire hydrant
flushing in your service area on
May 31, 2022.

Purpose:
Preventative water system maintenance
to ensure high quality drinking water.

What to Expect:

- Minimal impacts to on-street
parking.
No impact to traffic flow.
Minimal noise.
Fire hydrant flushing may take
between 2-4 hours to conduct.
Vehicle equipment and trucks on
site.
A temporary reduction in water
pressure and/or discoloration of
the water.
These conditions are normal during
flushing activities and are only
temporary. Please check your
drinking, cooking, and laundry
water before using.
To clear your water lines, simply
turn on your cold water tap or
outside hose bib and let it run until
the water is clear.

Project: Fire Hydrant Flushing

City of Beverly Hills
Public Works Department
345 Foothill Road
Beverly Hills, CA 90210
www.beverlyhills.org

For questions:
Public Works Customer Service

Tel: 310.285.2467
Email: AskPW@beverlyhills.org

PROJECT NOTICE

WHAT:
Fire Hydrant Flushing

WHEN:
Tuesday, May 31, 2022

Work hours: 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

WHERE:
North of Sunset Blvd. See back for Map.

For more information, please visit our website at
www.beverlyhills.org/firehydrantflushing.
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